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Illinois 10-28 Response Update 

In order to minimize misinterpretation regarding the expiration, suspension and revocation of Illinois 
license plates, the Secretary of State (SOS) has modified the license plate (10-28) response to clear up any 
confusion. This update will make it much easier to identify license plate statuses. 

The location of the expiration date (month/year) has not changed.  It is still located next to the license 
plate number on line 2 of the 10-28 response.   

If an agency has any question as to the status of a license plate response, please contact the SOS Police 
Inquiry Unit at (217) 785-0309 or the LEADS help desk at ISP.HelpDesk@Illinois.gov.  

NEW RESPONSE 

The location of the expiration date (month/year) has not changed.  It is still located next to the license 
plate number on line 2 of the 10-28 response.    

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
PREVIOUS RESPONSE 
 
The lines in the red box will be removed: 
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